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Clothes Recycling Project 

26th June 2017 

We’ve once again teamed up with Bag2School and Genie Recycling in order to 

raise funds for our school.  

How does it work?  The bags will be sent home via your child’s school bag by end of this 

week. If you fill that bag you could use any other bag to donate your items. Please bring 

your bag (bags) to school on the specific day (26 June) opposite Year 5 & 6 entrance in 

the junior school playground or outside the office in the infant school no later than 

9.15am (please follow the signs). The schools don’t have any storage areas available and 

hence the bags can only be accepted at that time. 

What and what not to bring? 

For those who are unable to bring the recycling into school because of health, childcare 

or work commitments, we’ve teamed up with Genie Recycling 

(www.genierecycling.com) where you can donate online from your home. While 

requesting Genie Recycling Packs, please remember to fill in the first name box with 

YOUR FULL NAME, surname with PHSA and Payment method DONATE TO SCHOOL. 

This will allow Genie Recycling to identify that the payment is to be made to the PHSA 

account. You can book a collection date convenient to you. For us to track the donations 

please email phsa.croydon@gmail.com with your name, date of collection and unique 

reference number. Thank you and Happy clearing! 

Chandralekha Sumar (Chair) 

 Clean & Unsoiled: 

Adult & children’s clothes  

Shoes (tied together or elastic band) 

Hats 

Belts 

Handbags 

Soft toys 

School uniforms (no school logos) 

 Duvets, bedding & blankets 

Pillows & cushions 

Towels 

Carpets, rugs & mats 

Soiled, painted, ripped or wet clothing 

Corporate clothing & work wear 

Dates for the 

Diary 2017 

 

Fridays- Snack 

shop & ice lollies 

 

26 June- Clothes 

Recycling 

 

8 July- Summer 

Fair 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“All funds collected 

will be used by 

both the schools to 

enhance the 

learning of our 

children.” 
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